
 
 

 

Tuesday 6th February 2018  

Re National Heart Month  

Dear parents/carers, 

February is National Heart month, which aims to raise awareness and money for those in 

the UK who suffer from heart conditions.  

We invite pupils to wear one red item in addition to their usual uniform and donate £1.00, 

either through parent pay or by cash. This will take place on Friday 9th February 2018.  

We would like to raise as much money as possible for this important cause and this year will 

give all donations to the Rose Ward and Paediatric Intensive Care Unit at Brompton Hospital, 

which cares for babies with heart conditions. You can follow their work and the information 

they are sharing this month on Facebook – just search The Brompton Fountain.   

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs J. Tayub 

 

Head of Primary Phase  

 

 


